Mark Keppel High SChooI

Student Bulletin Friday March 14th, 2025
Bell Schedule - Regular Schedule - All Periods

“I invite everyone to choose forgiveness rather than division, teamwork
over personal ambition.” - Jean-Francois Cope

ATHLETICS
Athletic Events: Week ofMar.10th -Mar.15th, 2025
Show school spirit and pride; attend sporting events.
Check MKHS website for all scheduled games
e Medical Clearance Paperwork must be cleared in order to try-out or participate in any

sport. If you are currently in a sport, you can try-out after your season is over.

e MKHS Athletic Webpage: mkhs.org (Athletics Tab)
e MKHS Athletic Remind/Code: @mkhsat or Text 81010

Friday, March 14th - Regular Schedule - All Periods
e Baseball Varsity @ San Gabriel - 3:30PM - Early Dismissal 1:45PM - Bus Leaves 2:15PM

e Boys’ & Girls’ Swim/Dive - Varsity @ Mt. SAC Winterfest Invitational - Meet Begins 1:30PM -
Early Dismissal 10AM - Bus Leaves 10:30AM

Saturday, March 15th
e Boys’ Varsity Volleyball @ Bellflower Tournament - Tournament Begins 7:45AM - Bus

Leaves 7AM

e Boys & Girls’ Track & Field - All Levels @ Monrovia Invitational - Meet Begins 8AM - Bus
Leaves 7AM

Grad Nite Tickets Final Opportunity for Purchase

Attention seniors! The last opportunity to purchase Disney California Adventure Grad Nite
Tickets will be Wednesday, March 19th. A Google Survey for students to reserve a ticket will be
posted on the MKHS school website on Monday, after school. Tickets are very limited and will
be given on a first come first serve basis based on the Google Response. Grad Night Tickets

will cost $200.


https://www.mkhs.org/apps/pages/index.jsp?uREC_ID=62615&type=d&pREC_ID=2369294
https://www.mkhs.org/apps/pages/index.jsp?uREC_ID=62615&type=d&pREC_ID=581888
https://www.mkhs.org/apps/pages/index.jsp?uREC_ID=62615&type=d&pREC_ID=107797

SENIOR CONTRACTS

Attention Seniors: Senior Contracts are due to B&A office by 3:30 PM TODAY. Please ensure

your contract is turned to avoid missing out on any events. This includes Grad Nite, even if

you have purchased your ticket already.

SENIORS! DON’T FORGET TO VOTE FOR SENIOR SUPERLATIVES

The time has come to celebrate our class by voting for Senior Superlatives! Who has the best
smile? Who's the best dressed? Who's most likely to win a gold medal at the 2028 Olympics?

Your votes help recognize the amazing personalities that make our senior year unforgettable.

Don't miss out on your chance to have a say in this fun tradition! Voting closes this Sunday,

March 16, at midnight, so be sure to cast your votes before then!

Be sure to check Remind for the voting link or scan the QR codes posted around school to vote.

Remember, this is for seniors only. Submit your picks today!"

VIVALAFEM

Vivalafem will be having a general meeting TODAY in A238! Please stop by to learn about

upcoming events and collaborations with the Dream Center. On Wednesday, March 19th, the
Vivalafem and the Dream Center will be having a community service event during power time

in the Dream Center. If you're interested please sign up for Ms Hunt's Power Time !

MKHS CHOIR AUDITION

Do you love to sing? Do you want to learn how to sing better and improve your musicianship?
Do you love to perform? The MKHS Choral Department wants you. We have both beginning
and advanced choirs. Beginning choirs require no experience or audition; you just need to sign
up for Mixed Choir. If you are interested in joining Vocal Ensemble, the advanced choir you may

sign up for auditions on the bulletin board outside of C109. Auditions will be held March 19-21.

SPRING MUSICAL

Last 2 shows for our spring musical, Avenue Q: School Edition, will be TODAY at 7pm and

TOMORROW, March 15th at 2! Don’t miss the chance to enjoy an incredible performance by
our talented students. Spread the word to friends and family and come support Mark Keppel
High School.



“UNRAVELING THE SOUL” ART EXHIBITION

UNRAVELING THE SOUL" Art Exhibition @ Blossom Market Hall Art Gallery in San Gabriel
Friday, March 21,2025 @ 6:00pm (reception starts 6:30pm)

RSVP w/ the QR code on the flyer available on Therapicasso, Art Club & Art Links instagram

accounts!

Artists include MK students, Senior Langley Center & SGV locals.
Questions? See or email Ms. Tang or Therapicasso

GRADUATION ORDERS

Don'’t forget to purchase your Cap & Gown, Class Ring, and other graduation merchandise

before the price increases in April. To order, simply scan the QR code on the vendor order
form to place your order online. The only measurement you will need is your height. Stop by

the Student Bank to pick up an order form or if you have any questions.

PROM
Mark your calendars for this year's prom at The LA River Center on Friday, May 2nd, 2025,

featuring our exciting "Roaring 20s" theme! Students should submit the prom contract to the
Student Support Service Office ASAP. After your contract has been submitted and approved,
purchase your tickets at the Student Bank.

PROM CONTRACT

When you turn in your contract, check your school email regularly. If you don't receive an email

within 2-3 full days, You can go to the student bank to purchase your ticket.

COLLEGE & CAREER CENTER: FINANCIAL AID FRIDAYS

Hello everyone! Join us for Financial Aid Fridays at Palm Court during lunch! Join us for

Financial Aid and Money Trivia for a chance to win prizes, get help with financial aid, and ask
any questions about paying for college! Seniors get to fill out our survey for a chance to win a

special prize! Don’t miss out—see you TODAY and Friday, March 21st!

COLLEGE & CAREER CENTER: COLLEGE PRESENTATIONS

Aztecs the month of March is around the corner so here's a list of a few College Presentations
so don't wait and sign up to receive Tuition & Scholarship information from the following

representative's.



3/19 - College of the Holy Cross

AMP

AMP applications are now being accepted! For more details and application guidelines, please

see Ms. Mozell. Don’t miss this opportunity to be part of an exciting initiative.

SNACK VENDING MACHINES

Snack vending machines are available before school, after school and during lunch. They will

not be available during class time.

MKHS ALLIANCE

MKHS Alliance is seeking a student to co-chair our USC Alumni Day of SCervice event to take
place on Sat., March 22, 2025. You will have the opportunity to select the project &/or our
event can benefit Operation Gratitude. This community goodwill event can be listed on your
resume if you plan to apply to USC in the future. Examples of past projects can be viewed at

USC Alumni Day of SCervice - USC Alumni Association or

https://alumni.usc.edu/scervice/#california-la. Please contact Sharon at slwoo@sbcglobal.net

if you are interested &/or for more info.

ALHAMBRA LATINO SCHOLARSHIP PROGRAM

The Alhambra Latino Association invites all Latinx AUSD High School Seniors furthering their
education to apply for a $1,000 scholarship. Go to the MKHS website for more information.
Application is due this Friday, March 14th, 2025.

PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE
CLASSROOM ACCESS DURING LUNCH: ALL students will need a hall pass to access any

classrooms in any building. All buildings will remain locked 10 minutes after lunch begins until

10 minutes before lunch ends.

LIBRARY

The library will close 20 minutes after lunch starts every day. If you are not there before, you


https://alumni.usc.edu/scervice/#california-la
https://alumni.usc.edu/scervice/#california-la.

will not be allowed in.

TARDY

Please be informed that we have started scanning student IDs for every student that is late to
school. DOORS CLOSE AT 8:30am. The tardies will also be logged in PowerSchool by the

respective teacher.

LUNCH

REMINDER to all students that food delivery or drop off on campus is not allowed. For the
health and safety of all students, the Alhambra Unified School District enforces a No Food
Drop-Off Policy. The staff will not accept food to be dropped off for students. If you have any

questions, please contact Student Support Services. Thank you.

FOOD RECOVERY

Did you know the United States discards more food than any other country in the world: nearly
60 million tons — 120 billion pounds — every year. That’s estimated to be almost 40 percent of
the entire US food supply. In an effort to not let food go to waste. We have bins placed by the
end of the checkout lines. Place unopened items you do not want into the bin. This is a way for
us to fight against food waste and give what we can back to the food bank in our community.

Please do not put trash in these bins.

STUDENT PARKING

Students can only park their vehicles using the baseball parking lot and on the left side facing

Hellman. The front lot will be closed at 7:00 AM every morning.

STUDENT BANK
HOURS:

% Monday : 8:00 a.m.- 4:00 p.m.
Tuesday: 8:00 p.m. - 4:00 p.m.
Wednesday: 12:00 p.m. - 4:00 p.m.
Thursdays: 8:00 a.m.- 4:00 p.m.
Friday: 8:00 a.m.-4:00 p.m.

* % % %






